

 
The St Helens Multiple Sclerosis Society wishes to welcome more young people and listen to fresh ideas for social events and activities.

Of course the Society Welcomes all, not just those that live in the boundary of St Helens

The next meeting is on the second Tuesday in Febuary 2004 based in Windle Pilkington House New Cross St. 

St Helens Town Centre (near Asda &retail park)

Please contact msyouth@merseymail.com for further details
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